
Ontario Line Construction Notice 

 
Information as of: August 20, 2024 

Update: Groundwater Monitoring on Pape 

Ave Between Mortimer and Gertrude 
Expected dates: August 24-29, September 6-7 

Hours of work: August 15-19: 24 hours a day 

                              September 6-7: 9 p.m. – 5 a.m. 

    

What is happening? 

• To support the design and construction of the Ontario Line, crews will be testing groundwater 

levels on Pape Ave between Mortimer Ave and Gertrude Pl. 

• Work will take place on Pape Ave as well as on various side streets. 

What to expect 
Browning to Canning (Graphic “Browning Ave Work Zone”) 

• Work will take place 24 hours a day between August 24-29. 

• Crews will occupy work zones on Browning Ave and Pape Ave. 

• Equipment used will include trucks, water hauling trucks, and hand tools.  



   
 

Contact us: 
Call us 24/7 at: 416-202-5100 
Write to us at: ontarioline@metrolinx.com 
Find us on Twitter, Facebook, and Instagram: @ontarioline 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/ontarioline 

Visit our community offices: 
Riverside: 
770 Queen St. E, Toronto, ON, M4M 1H4 
General hours:  

• Mondays, Tuesdays and Fridays: 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

• Wednesdays and Thursdays: 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. 
Thorncliffe Park: 
East York Town Centre 
45 Overlea Blvd., Toronto, ON M4H 1C3 
Unit 153 (across from the Rogers store) 
General hours: 

• Monday to Friday: 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à ontarioline@metrolinx.com. 
 

• Nearby residents and businesses can expect minimal noise caused by trucks and 

equipment. 

• All vehicular access will be maintained, and no driveways will be blocked. 

• A flag person and paid-duty officer will be on-site through the duration of work to maintain 

safety for pedestrians and vehicular traffic. 

• Pylons and barricades will be set up to provide separation for pedestrians, cyclists, and 

traffic.  

• Seven street parking spots will be temporarily removed on Browning Ave. 

• The TTC bus stop on the northwest corner of Pape and Canning will be shifted south of the 

intersection to move it away from the work zone.  

• Left turns will not be permitted from side streets near the work zone.  

 

Mortimer to Browning & Canning to Gertrude (Graphic “Monitoring Points Total Footprint”) 

• Work will take place between September 6-7 from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m.  

• Crews will perform short-term lane occupancies at various already-installed monitoring wells 

along Pape to collect water level information.  

• Hand tools will be used to access the monitoring wells.  

• 1-2 street parking spots will be temporarily occupied while crews check each well.  

• All vehicular access will be maintained, and no driveways will be blocked. 

• A flagger will be on-site throughout work to maintain pedestrian safety and vehicle traffic.  

• Pylons and barricades will be set up to provide separation for pedestrians, cyclists, and 

traffic.  

 

Note:  

• All necessary construction permits have been obtained.  

• Work may be postponed or rescheduled due to unforeseen circumstances.  

• For more information about upcoming work, please see metrolinx.com/ontarioline or 

sign up for the e-newsletter.  

tel:14162025100
mailto:ontarioline@metrolinx.com
http://www.twitter.com/ontarioline
http://www.metrolinx.com/ontarioline

